GNCoC Health Services & Coordination Meeting Minutes
Thursday, April 25th, 2024

Attendance: Ashley Jackson, Mark Perkins, Bob Mack, Shannon Osterhoudt, Scott Wellman, Rachel Miller, Jane Goodman, Andy Frederick, and Joanne Perez.
Introductions were made. 
Any Client/Patient Issues from Partners:
· Andy approached Bob Mack a couple of weeks ago regarding a 45-year-old woman who has been living in a tent for about a year now in the woods. She has no social support and isn’t connected with any services in the community. 
· She has been getting treatment in Nashua and Boston for her 2nd and 3rd degree burns due to her portable heating device malfunctioning while she was living in the woods. 
· Andy and Susan Mead have been working with this individual to get resources, services, and housing. 
· The group discussed potential services and treatment for this individual regarding her SUD and mental health. 
· Bob mentioned that a group of people will come together to help with wrap around services for this individual. 
· Joanne Perez mentioned that if this individual needs any financial assistance for sober living to please reach out to her and/or someone from Corpus Christi. 
· This individual has currently been added to the coordinated entry prioritization list for potential housing voucher opportunities. 
· Better Life Partners- 
· Rachel Miller gave a quick overview as to what Better Life Partners offers for services –
· Rapid Access within the same day regarding any services around substance use treatment, medical and behavioral health care. 
· Someone from Better Life Partners goes in- person for appointments at Revive Recovery Center in Nashua, NH a couple to a few times a month.
· Rachel Miller mentioned that she visited NSKS a couple of weeks ago to inform the staff and clients about the type of services that Better Life Partners provides. 
· Jane Goodman also mentioned that it may be beneficial for Rachel to educate the Lamprey Mobile Bus about the services that Better Lie Partners provides as well. 
· St. Joseph’s Hospital -
· Shannon Osterhoudt has been running into outpatient issues around patients not having basic services like transportation to attend doctors’ appointments, and etc. 
· Shannon has been working with an individual who is a veteran and has reached out to the VA and other veteran programs.
· The group gave Shannon individuals that work within our CoC that could potentially help her clients get around with transportation.
· Donna Marceau- Mobility Manager Donna Marceau
Regional Mobility Manager
(603) 417-6570 x6571
donnam@nashuarpc.org
· The Caregivers program through Catholic Charities maybe another potential resource that Shannon can reach out to as well.
· Samuel Dahlberg, who is the Assistant Program Manager for SSVF at Harbor Care is another great contact to reach out to regarding services for this veteran in need. His contact information is s.dahlberg@harborcarenh.org and phone number is 603-882-3616.
· Daniel Santiago who is the Operations Manager for Veterans Services at Harbor Care is also another resource that Shannon can reach out too at d.santiago@harborcarenh.org and/or (603) 816-6379 x1086. 
Updates from Programs:
· Hospitals-
· Scott Wellman mentioned that he had a client that needed to go to St. Joe’s Hospital, and the healthcare workers there were very helpful and did a great job assisting their client.
· Shelters-
· The Hope Center at Sothern NH Rescue Mission has been working on transitioning their building to accommodate individuals with mobility issues. 
· They should have this project completed within the next couple of weeks for mobility access to their building. 
· Nashua Soup Kitchen & Shelter-
· Jane Goodman mentioned that they just need to get individuals into the shelter and then housing. 
· Treatment Facilities/Etc.-
· Others-
Announcements: 
· Bob mentioned that this group should check out the Homeless Institute of Ryan Dowd, which is the largest shelter in the country- stationed in Chicago. 
· They have a lot of training courses around homelessness that are great to check out.
· The group mentioned that it would be beneficial if someone from BEAS could start attending these meetings to help assist individuals who are elderly and homeless. 
· The best contact person at BEAS is Denise Pliska at DPliska@dhhs.state.nh.us 
· Bob mentioned that there is a BEAS Elderly Wraparound meeting that happens at 9:00am every 3rd Wednesday of the month at GNMHC.
Meeting adjourned at 9:57am 
